
Why are we consulting on installing a pump track at West Liss Recreation 
Ground? 

Liss Parish Council’s Recreation Strategy highlighted a gap in provision for older 
children and teenagers across the parish. A pump track was identified as a possible 
solution to provide activity for this age group. 

During the Platinum Jubilee bank holiday in 2022, Liss Parish Council (LPC) took the 
opportunity of hiring a temporary pump track at West Liss Recreation Ground to see if 
such a facility would be used and to consult on whether the installation of a pump track 
would be welcome. This enabled LPC to understand demand for and usage of a pump 
track without needing to spend significant funds to install the facility.  

The pump track was well used by residents during the hire period and feedback from 
the consultation showed there was substantial support (91% of those who responded) 
to install a pump track in Liss. 

 


